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Lathrop GPM attorney Patricia Lehtinen Silva emphasizes the importance of mental health and how the

isolation of the COVID-19 pandemic and the trauma of the recent killings and protests have increased

stressors, especially for minority attorneys, in a recent article she wrote for Law360. In "Mental Health

Efforts Will Support Diversity in Legal Industry" Patty discusses the role law firms and in-house departments

can play in changing the narrative.


